
File No. 15-0177-S3

INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT 
relative to the donation of the parcel located at 2000 North Fuller Avenue for the expansion of 
Runyon Canyon Park.

Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Ryu - O’Farrell):

1. Dl RECT the Department of General Services (GSD) to conduct a Class A appraisal of the 
property at 2000 North Fuller Avenue in Runyon Canyon Park.

2. INSTRUCT the Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP), with the assistance of any 
other relevant departments, to report with a status update on the proposed donation of this 
parcel and a plan to accept the property donation and implement an expansion of Runyon 
Canyon Park.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

On October 11,2017, Council considered Motion (Ryu - O’Farrell) relative to the donation of the 
parcel located at 2000 North Fuller Avenue. Motion states that the private owner of the East Trail 
Steps and the adjacent trail in Runyon Canyon Park offered to donate the steps, trail and 
surrounding property to the City. The property is approximately one acre. Motion movers 
recommend that RAP prepare an implementation plan to accept and connect this parcel to 
Runyon Canyon Park, and that GSD appraise the property. Council referred Motion to the 
Information, Technology, and General Services Committee for consideration.

At its meeting held January 23, 2018, the Information, Technology, and General Services 
Committee recommended that Council approve Motion’s recommendation.

Respectfully Submitted
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MEMBER VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ: YES
BLUMENFIELD: YES 
O'FARRELL: ABSENT
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